
  

KVAS Minutes                                                                                                                 Mathis 
Hall 

Club Meeting                                                                                                               July 18, 2008 

  

  

  

Attendance: 

Rick Archer, Ed Connors, Dave Escue, Paul Daniell, John Dennis, Andrew Dickens, Robert 
Dean Sr,  

Carol Hillary, Barry Landers, Charlee Lech, Adam Lucas, Brenton Ogle, Cat Pleska, Dan Pleska, 

 Chuck Spann, Patricia Shaffer, Melissa Thorner, Rodney Waugh, Judy Waugh,  

Janet Willson, John Willson, Sam Willson, Larry Wyner 

  

  

The meeting was called to order by Rodney Waugh. 

  

KVAS successfully participated in Starquest. Rodney passed around the schedule of activities 
from Starquest. 

  

Rick gave a brief treasurer’s report, he looked into CD rates, and interest is down to 1.9% 

He discussed the BWF raffle prize, we had decided to buy a “Tom Tom” GPS. 

  

Rodney talked about starquest, next year it will be the 24th of July. 

  



Chuck updated us with his progress on the Blackwater Falls program; he has talked to professor 
Lunsford and Michelle Shin. 

  

He would like to rotate people and have different people each year. 

  

Rodney will be a presenter. 

  

Rodney passed out a list of things needed for next month’s picnic. Various members volunteered 
to bring things on the list. Everyone remember to bring your own chair. 

  

  

The presentation is by Rick on the materials available through the Night Sky Network. 

  

Rodney showed a video of the Phoenix Landing on Mars. 

  

  

Rodney adjourned the meeting. 

  

The next KVAS meeting will be the annual picnic August 16, 2008 

  

  

   

Submitted by Patricia Shaffer 

August 14, 2008 


